



Beeston Primary School Academy Stakeholder Committee

Annual Report July 2023

Following the review (Jan 2023) of the Scheme of Delegation by the Trustees of Unity Education Trust, the core responsibilities of Academy Stakeholder Committees are identified as follows:

implementing and monitoring arrangements to ensure:

- ·that pupils are listened to, feel safe in the school and are successful learners
- ·that parents and carers are kept informed about their child's progress and that any concerns they have are listened and responded to
- ·that effective arrangements are in place for staff wellbeing
- ·that there is regular communication with parents and the wider community
- ·that examples of the activities of the school and the ASC are provided to the Trust for its termly newsletter to all stakeholders



| ASC | Beeston Primary School ASC currently (July 2023) has 6 members |
|--------------------------------|---|
| membership | comprising:- |
| and meetings | 1 Executive Headteacher 2 co-opted governors 1 staff governor 2 parent governors |
| | There is a chair of governors. Only hearings or appeals are delegated to sub-committees. |
| | Beeston Primary School ASC came into being on 6 March 2023 and has met 3 times since. |
| Attendance record of governors | See our school website for a list of Governors, and Governors' attendance at meetings https://www.beestonprimary.uk/ |



The work that we have done in our Academy Stakeholder Committee

The ASC met three times during the Spring and Summer Terms. and has A community governor with education experience, Mandy Hall, has been appointed and an elections process for a staff governor resulted in the reappointment of Louise Snell.

The ASC has developed effective links with the local community with regard to road safety issues, liaising with Parish and County Councils to improve road safety for both the school and village.

The ASC considered the responses to the staff well-being survey, Jan 2022, and to the parental survey, January 2023. Additionally they received the results of the pupil survey undertaken in October 2022 and followed this up with small group discussions with some pupils in the Summer term.

The ASC received a presentation on the UET School Pledges initiative and how it has been tailored to suit the needs of the School.

This presentation was followed up by governor visits to the school to speak with pupils to gain their feedback on the Pledges.

Governors liaise with FOBs, the friends association, with two governors on the Committee.

Governors have attended sports day and accompanied pupils on school trips and outings, including to Whittlingham, West Stowe and Sandringham.

The ASC were immensely proud of:-

- 1. the liaison with the Parish Council which has resulted in the siting of Sam2 signs in the village, and the appointment of one of the school governors to the Parish Council. Additionally, the new community governor is also a member of the Parish Council.
- 2. the engagement between pupils and governors to learn first hand what pupils think of Beeston school
- 3. the successful retention and recruitment of governors, and succession planning for Chair
- 4. high levels of attendance, enthusiasm and engagement from all the members of the ASC, including assisting UET and other schools with Panels.

Minutes of all ASC meetings can be requested from the school office once they have been signed off.



| Future plans for our ASC | The ASC plan to recruit an additional community member, to ensure continued effectiveness and engagement with stakeholders To continue to engage with the wider parent body; at the school gate, engaging with FOBs, etc. Additionally it is hoped to create opportunities for parents to meet governors over a cup of tea. To continue to engage directly with pupils to learn their views, specifically with regard to arrangements for lunch times. To receive the results of the staff well being survey and continue to have interest in staff well being |
|-----------------------------------|---|
| How you can contact the ASC | We always welcome suggestions, feedback and ideas from parents and other stakeholders – please contact the Clerk to the Governors, Daphne Price, dprice@unityeducationtrust.uk or the Executive Headteacher, Sarah Charman, head@bee.unity-ed.uk , via the School office or via details on school's website. |

| Name | Attendance Academy Review Committee Sept 2022 – Feb 2023 |
|----------------|--|
| Claire Keron | 2/2 |
| Sarah Charman | 2/2 |
| Louise Snell | 1/2 |
| Laura Steward | 2/2 |
| Natalie Arnold | 2/2 |
| Alice Wiseman | 1/2 |
| Anne Maskell | 0/1 |

| Name | Academy Stakeholder Committee Attendance Feb 2023 - July 2023 |
|---------------|--|
| Sarah Charman | 3/3 |



| Name | Academy Stakeholder Committee Attendance Feb 2023 - July 2023 |
|----------------|--|
| Louise Snell | 2/2 |
| Laura Steward | 3/3 |
| Natalie Arnold | 2/3 |
| Alice Wiseman | 3/3 |